
                                                                                                 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 
This year we have a ‘Where’s Wally’ theme. 
All children are welcome to come dressed as a 
character form the Where’s Wally books.  This 
could be as simple as a stripy t-shirt and trousers. 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

We hope you all had a restful half term and like us looking forward to some spring sunshine.  Our 
learning this term will be based upon people who help us and as we head towards Easter we will be 
focussing on the eggciting world of eggs and hopefully have some new additions to our class for us 
to take care of…. 
 

 

EYFS Term 4 
Spring Newsletter 

Phonics and Reading 
This term’s phonics will be focused upon 
recapping and consolidating the Phase 3 
digraphs and trigraphs introduced last 
term.  Please ensure you continue to 
practise recognising and blending using 
your phoneme cards at home. 
Reading books will continue to be changed 
twice a week. Please continue to read with 
your child as often as possible and record 
in their reading record after each session.  

Super Eggciting News! 
 This term we will be taking very good care of some 
unhatched eggs. Once they arrive, we will be 
keeping them warm in an incubator and hopefully 
see some of them hatch.  Once hatched we will take 
very good care of them until they are re homed.  
We will be looking for homes for them, if you are 
interested more details will follow. 
 

 

  

 

Dates for your diary 
Parent’s Evenings – Tues 15th and Thurs 17th 
March 
Forest School – Wed 1st March and Wed 29th 
March 
Wed 8th March– Class R stay and Share. 
Science week 13th – 17th March 
 

  

 

As always thanks you for your continued support and please 
don’t hesitate to speak to us should you need to, 

The EYFS team 
 

Forest School 
We have noticed that many children are 
coming to school in clothing that is 
unsuitable. Children need only wear old 
play clothes for forest school that is 
suitable for the weather on that day. 
They will always need a waterproof coat 
and a pair of wellies! 

Class R Stay and Share 
This term we are inviting parents in at 
9.00am and we will be giving you a flavour of 
our phonics sessions.  Afterwards there will be 
a chance to share a story with your child.  It 
should last approximately 30 mins.  We look 
forward to you joining us, unfortunately we 
are unable to accommodate younger siblings. 


